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Dear Michael Kelley Harris, 

  

On behalf of the Scrum Foundations review team, I am pleased to inform you that you 
have been approved as a Scrum Alliance Scrum Foundations instructor. 

Your instructor application and learning materials have been rigorously evaluated and 
have been deemed to meet Scrum Alliance’s high bar to deliver quality foundational 
instruction. In addition, you are among a select group who has been endorsed to deliver 
high-quality, private, introductory Scrum offerings during the discovery phase of this 
program.  

As needed, please share this letter and the email below with your clients as evidence of 
your being approved to deliver this exclusive offering.  

Everyone here at Scrum Alliance looks forward to continuing to work with you and 
wishes you every success while delivering this important content to Agile leaders across 
the globe. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Education Team at Scrum Alliance 

support@scrumalliance.org  

 


